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Kate Nolen Featured in Pro Bono Institute Podcast

March 6, 2018

Pro Bono coordinator Kate Nolen is featured in a podcast on Pro Bono Institute. She spoke on her start in
public service and the firm's relationship with the Midwest Innocence Project and success in Insurance
Recovery for the wrongly accused, as well as other Lathrop Gage pro bono work.
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